NC DEPARTMENT OF ROY COOPER ¢ Governor
HEALTH AND KODY H. KINSLEY - Secretary
HUMAN SERVICES

MARK PAYNE - Director, Division of Health Service Regulation

VIA EMAIL ONLY
August 18, 2022
Nancy M. Lane
nlane@pda-inc.net
No Review
Record #: 3998
Date of Request: August 2, 2022
Business Name: Carolina Vascular Care, PLLC
Business #: 3590
Project Description: Develop a physician office in an existing medical office building
County: Nash

Dear Ms. Lane:

The Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section, Division of Health Service Regulation
(Agency) received your correspondence regarding the project described above. Based on the CON law in
effect on the date of this response to your request, the project as described is not governed by, and
therefore, does not currently require a certificate of need. If the CON law is subsequently amended such
that the above referenced proposal would require a certificate of need, this determination does not
authorize you to proceed to develop the above referenced proposal when the new law becomes effective.

This determination is binding only for the facts represented in your correspondence. If changes are made
in the project or in the facts provided in the correspondence referenced above, a new determination as to
whether a certificate of need is required would need to be made by this office.

Please do not hesitate to contact this office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Julie M. Faenza
Project Analyst
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Micheala Mitchell
Chief

for

NC DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES -« DIVISION OF HEALTH SERVICE REGULATION
HEALTHCARE PLANNING AND CERTIFICATE OF NEED SECTION

LOCATION: 809 Ruggles Drive, Edgerton Building, Raleigh, NC 27603
MAILING ADDRESS: 809 Ruggles Drive, 2704 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-2704
https://info.ncdhhs.gov/dhsr/ « TEL: 919-855-3873

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER



PDA

2016 Cameron Street
Raleigh NC 27605
919-754-0303
www.pdaconsultants.com

SENT VIA EMAIL

8/2/2022

Ms. Michaela Mitchell, Chief

Mr. Greg Yakaboski, Analyst

Division of Health Service Regulation

Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section
2704 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-2704

Greg Yakaboski Greg.Yakaboski@dhhs.nc.gov
DHSR.con.request@dhhs.nc.gov

RE: Request for Determination of Exemption for a Medical Office Building, Rocky Mount, Nash
County

Dear Ms. Mitchell and Mr. Yakaboski,

On behalf of our client, please accept this letter as required notification of Carolina Vascular Care,
PLLC’s intent to develop a physician office in a building in which other physicians have existing offices.
The address is 45 Guardian Court, Suite — 100, Rocky Mount, NC - 27804.

Our client will offer no new institutional health services at this site without first obtaining a certificate
of need. We therefore understand that this project is exempt from certificate of need review as the
development of a physician office building under NCGS 131E-184(a)(9) and would appreciate your
confirmation of this understanding. Please let us know if you have any questions. We appreciate your
attention to this request. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Nancy M. Lane
Consultant





